%) KOWLOON BOWLING GREEN CLUB

31* July, 2019

Friendly Reminder
Use of Bowling Rinks at Ap Lei Chau Sports Centre every Tuesday

Dear Members,

Since January, 2019, two bowling rinks have been rented by KBGC at Ap Lei
Chau Sports Centre and popularly used by our bowlers. In view of the situation,
it is concerned that the current provision of two rinks may not be able to
accommodate more than sixteen (16) players at one time. Therefore, in order to
facilitate our arrangement, bowlers intending to use the facility on a scheduled
Tuesday, please register at the Main Bar not later than 5 p.m. on Monday. e.g. if
you schedule for 13.8.2019 (Tuesday), please register before 5 p.m. on
12.8.2019 (Monday).

Please note that all KBGC Members including bowlers/non-bowlers are both
welcome to use our rented AP Lei Chau facility but participation will be granted
on a first come first served basis.
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123 Austin Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon
Tel: 2368-7733 Fax: 2367-5123 E-mail:info@kbge.com.hk
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